
  

  

SYSTEM MAINTENANCE ADVISORY  

  

  

The CDA is improving its facilities in order to serve you better. Please be 

informed that we have scheduled a system modification activity from 6:00 p.m 

of April 15, 2021 (Thursday) to 6:000 p.m. of April 18, 2021 (Sunday). During 

this period, the Electronic Cooperative Registration Information System 

(eCoopRIS) and Cooperative Registration Information System (CoopRIS) will 

not be available.  

  

Please bear with us.  Thank you.  

  

  

  

RONALDO G. RIVERA  

Acting MIS Head  
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